

Good Life. Great Mission.

DEPT. OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES



August 23, 2019

Patrick O'Donnell, Clerk of the Legislature State Capitol, Room 2018 P.O. Box 94604 Lincoln, NE 68509

Dear Mr. O'Donnell,

Nebraska Revised Statue 48-3106 called for the termination of the Subsidized Employment Pilot Program (Section 48-310) effective July, 1 2018. Therefore, the Department has no further reports to provide to the Legislature on the Subsidized Employment Pilot Program.

If you have questions, please contact me at (402)-471-1878

Respectfully,

Matthew T. Wallen, Director

Division of Children and Family Services

Department of Health and Human Services